
 
                                                                       

January 21, 2020 

Dear Rosewood Families, 

Moonshot Academy begins in a few short weeks! You indicated that you would like 

your child to attend this afterschool program. 

Thanks to our community partners and The Learning Alliance, this $1,000 value is 

available to you free of charge. Your child will receive state of the art programming 

that engages, fosters critical thinking skills, and cultivates a love of reading. 

Moonshot Academy is a reading remediation program in an engaging, fun 

environment. Using the Enriched Literacy framework, MSA incorporates social 

emotional literacy and foundational literacy in a curriculum that gives students real 

world opportunities to apply their learning. 

Attendance is critical to success, so we ask you to commit to your child’s attendance 

for at least 80% of the session.  

This session will take place afterschool, 3 days a week (Tuesday, Wednesday, and 

Thursday) beginning February 11- April 16, 3:20-5:30PM.  If you have any questions 

or concerns, please call me at 772-564-3894 or email 

lisa.ross@indianriverschools.org. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Ross 

Literacy Coach, Rosewood Magnet School 

 


